
Art exhibition in Aberlady
Contemporary Botanical Art will be on display in Aberlady
later this month.

From 17 January – 25 February 2024 a new exhibition presents
work  by  members  of  the  Scottish  Society  of  Botanical
Artists (SSBA) alongside sculptures by Ellen McCann. For this
exhibition, and to reflect the charitable aims of the SOC, the
artists have taken their inspiration from plants found in the
wild in Scotland.

These plants, wild flowers, trees, ferns, brambles and weeds
form part of the habitat of wild birds and pollinators, and
indeed visiting birds and insects are included in some of the
paintings! The SSBA promotes and encourages botanical art in
Scotland. It is an inclusive organisation whose membership
ranges  from  those  relatively  new  to  botanical  art  to
professional  artists.  They  work  in  a  variety  of  media
including watercolour, acrylic, coloured pencil, graphite and
ink. 

The paintings are accompanied by sculptures by Ellen McCann.
Her ceramic sculptures are inspired by plants in transition –
gently moving towards opening up, inviting us to imagine what
they might become. Ellen’s sculptures are made with stoneware
clay constructed using slabs and coils, then carved, glazed
and fired to 1250 degrees. They can be placed indoors or
outdoors, and indeed there will be some sculptures in the
garden at the SOC. Ellen is the recipient of a number of
awards and travelling scholarships. She is based near Biggar.

Scottish Ornithologists’ Club (SOC)

Waterston House, Aberlady, EH32 0PY

Open Wednesday to Sunday (10-4)
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